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July 2023 
 
 
TO: High School and Parkview Families 

Free or Reduced Meal Accounts 
 
If your family has been approved for free or reduced meals in the Ashwaubenon School District and 
you would like your students to purchase food items on the Ala Carte line, you need to complete and 
return the permission slip on the bottom of this letter.   This slip must be returned to the District Office 
before your student(s) can participate in the Ala Carte food program. 
 
Ala Carte items are not included in your free/reduced meal program – You will be responsible for 
paying any costs associated with these purchases.  The completion of this form stipulates that you give 
your permission to have your student(s) purchase items on the Ala Carte line. 
 
The family account must have a POSITIVE BALANCE before your student can make purchases.  
Should your account reach a zero balance, this feature will be deactivated until more funds are 
deposited. 
 
High School and Parkview students can always pay cash on a daily basis for any Ala Carte items they 
want to purchase.  If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to call the Business 
Office at 920.492.2905, Ext. 1006. 
 
Have a happy and healthy year! 
Kaitlin Tauriainen - Child Nutrition Coordinator 
 
 
 

ALA CARTE PERMISSION SLIP 
 
I agree to have a positive balance in the family meal account and allow my student to participate in the 
Ala Carte program. 
 
 
Student Name:   School:   
 
 
Parent/Guardian:   Date:   
 
 


